
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS ON AMENDING THE DRAFT 
DECISION FOR THE PROPOSED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT FOR THE 

GOLDFIELDS GAS PIPELINE  

25 NOVEMBER 2002 

This is to advise that I have granted an extension of time to the public submission period on 
amending the Draft Decision for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (Pipeline Licence No WA: 
PL24).  The extension of time is granted following a written request to provide sufficient time 
for interested parties to prepare submissions. 

This extension of time is for a period of 7 days until 4 pm Tuesday 17 December 2002. 

Submissions should be provided both electronically and in hard copy form and addressed to: 

Mr Nick Parkhurst 
Senior Project Officer 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
Level 6 
Governor Stirling Tower 
197 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 

Telephone +61 8 9213 1933 
Fax +61 8 9213 1999 
Email: Nick_Parkhurst@offgar.wa.gov.au 

Submissions received, unless confidential, will be made publicly available on the OffGAR 
web site.  All confidential information provided will be dealt with according to my usual 
practice, details of which are available on the OffGAR web site. 

 

 

KEN MICHAEL 
ACTING GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 


